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The Cory Charitable Foundation announce the
recipient of five million dollar grant

The Trustees thank you for your expression of interest in The Cory Charitable Foundation one-
off grant of five million dollars to mark the Foundation’s 25th Anniversary.

We were overwhelmed by the response of more than 100 worthy charities.

After careful consideration the Trustees have chosen to partner with The Salvation Army to build a
new affordable and social housing complex. The project is to be located in Brisbane and will feature
approximately 30 residential apartments.

Further information will be announced shortly. Please check www.corycharitable.org.au for updates.
We wish you success with your ongoing fundraising endeavours and thank you for your participation.

Yours sincerely,

DOUG CORY

Founding Director

Further enquiries can be made via email to contact@corycharitable.org.au or calling Craig Cory
on 0414 5678 46.

About the Cory Charitable Foundation: Proudly established in 1993, the privately-funded Foundation contributes to the growth and
well-being of a number of Queensland-based Charities and Institutes. Notable fields to benefit from The Cory Charitable Foundation

include medical research, social welfare and emergency relief organisations.

Enquiries 04145 67846

Email contact@corycharitable.org.au
Website www.corycharitable.org.au

PO Box 5309 West End Q Australia 4101

Trustees/Directors: DR Cory, DG O’Brien, JW Shand, TD O’Brien, AL Peffer

Gifts of two dollars ($2) or more to The Cory Charitable Foundation are allowable deductions to donors
under the special provisions of paragraph 78(1)(a) of the Income Tax Assessment Act 1936, as amended.



